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MONDAY, MARCH 10, 1986 CONTINUED 

WHEREUPON, a recess is hereby taken until further called. 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

J Selph, Ck4éirman 

ATTEST: 

Jgdan Hastfings, ‘Couhty Clerk 

NOTE: The following District Attorney claims will be paid March 10, 1986. 

1985-1986 

607763 scott Rice Supplies 1,581.84 

1985-1986 - DA - BOGUS CHECK PROGRAM 

608588 D.A.T.C.C. Payroll 28,479.86 

1985-1986 - DA - DRUG ENFORCEMENT 

608525 David Moss, D.A. Transfer funds 1,040.00 

(The above claims may be seen in the County Clerk's Office) 

* * * * * * * * * * 
(Agenda of the meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 4:54 p.m. 

on March 10, 1986) 

MINUTES 
THURSDAY, MARCH 13, 1986 

The Board of County Commissioners for Tulsa County, Oklahoma met at the hour of 

9:00 a.m., with the following members present: John Selph, Chairman; Melvin C. Rice, 

Member; Lewis Harris, Member. Members absent: none. Others present: Clayton Edwards, 

Melody Bishop, Susan Morgan, Chad Higgins, Harmon Moore, Leroy Jones, John Cantrell, 

Neal McNeill, Jim Crawley, and Mike Kimbrell. 

John Selph, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m., and 

the following business was transacted: 

The memo dated October 11, 1985 from Leroy Jones regarding the request from 

Guaranty Abstract Co. for remote access to the computerized records of the Tulsa 

County Treasurer's and Tulsa County Assessor's offices was discussed. Jones stated he 

did not feel the system could handle the impact if all four abstract companies made 

the same request. Harris suggested the Board defer final action and ask John Cantrell 

to meet with all four abstract companies in Tulsa County to consider this subject 

and report back to the Board at a later date with their response. Cantrell will 

notify the Chairman when to put this item back on the agenda. 

The Board discussed the upcoming City Election. The Chairman asked for approval 

by the City Commission, and the Board will act on the following recommendation as 

outlined in the City Attorney's letter dated March 10, 1986: (1) The Tulsa County 

Election Board should begin the ballot printing process as soon as possible after 

5:00 p.m. on Saturday, March 22, 1986; (2) that the Tulsa County Election Board 

should begin to mail absentee ballots on Sunday, March 23, 1986, or as soon as 

possible after 5:00 p.m. on March 22, 1986. City Attorney will ask the Tulsa City 


